
Dear Parents  

 

It is a humble request to you not to send your child to the school in case the child is affected with 
infectious disease (MUMPS / CONJUNCTIVITIS /CHICKEN POX etc.)  

 

Please refer to page number 17 of the school diary for Leave and Absence rules.  

 

As HEALTH IS WEALTH you are requested to give priority to your child 's health and give enough rest and 

proper medication during the sickness period.  

 

After the child recovers, you are also requested to send a proper application through your child stating 
the reason for his /her absence from the school. 

 

Admit Cards (I to X) have been issued to all students. If you have not received the Admit Card, please 

contact the school fee counter for assistance. You need to have the Admit Card collected a day before 
the exam and cannot come on the day of exam for the collection of the admit card at the fee counter.  

The school office will be open on 2nd October from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.  

 

I would like to again emphasize that you will not receive the admit card on 3rd morning please do not 

come and request for the same from the office staff.  

 

Thank you, 

Principal 

Hebron English School 

Bagdogra. 


